
REPORT ON 

Visit of Member Secretary & Advisor Rajiv Gandhi Science & Technology  
Commission (RGSTC), Mumbai  

 

Professor Narendra Shah, Member Secretary, Rajeev Gandhi Science & Technology Commission 

(RGSTC), Mumbai along with the Advisor Dr. Arun Sapre, visited ICAR-CIFE, Mumbai on 27th 

December, 2022. An interactive meeting of RGSTC officials with all the CIFE scientists was arranged 

followed by lab visit. Dr. N.P. Sahu, Joint Director, ICAR – CIFE welcomed RGSTC members and 

CIFE scientists. Prof. Shah and Dr. Sapre briefed about the purpose of RGSTC funding and different 

schemes to all the Scientist. Scientists had an interaction for better understanding for getting funds from 

RGSTC for research with Prof. Shah and Dr. Sapre. They also visited all the divisions, laboratories and 

Agri Business Incubation (ABI) Centre for facilities available for the research and incubatees. This visit 

was coordinated by Dr. A.K. Balange, Principal Scientist and Officer Incharge, ITMU. 

 

 

 

 


